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For any questions, please contact Kim Lunetta at 916.574.1800 or kim.lunetta@slc.ca.gov

On April 17, 2017 Venoco, LLC  quitclaimed its interests in 
Platform Holly and the Ellwood Beach Pier leases. The State 

Lands Commission's first priority is to ensure that the facilities 
are secured, safe and do not pose a risk to public health and 

safety and the environment.  The purpose of this Town Hall 
Meeting is to provide a status update on the efforts to secure 

and decommission Platform Holly and the Pier 
facilities and answer questions from the community.


